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TO THE HONORABLE LEGISLATORS, 

I feel like we are back in the wild, wild west when we had paid bounty hunters to 

shoot, poison and trap animals we deemed "pests". We allow suburbs to sprawl and 

offer no alternatives to loss of habitat for these animals, so we just kill them because 

homeowners ask the government to? Seriously?? Can we not trap and move them or 

preserve habitat to allow them to live with us? I find it disgraceful that our State is in 

the predator control business.  I think you will find humans creating way more trouble 

than animals in our society. Is this why we have a government? Please oppose this 

bill. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Newsheller 


